









# **Patient and Public Involvement Newsletter**

March/April 2017 Issue 22



Follow us @swindonccg nhs swindon ccg





# **Patient Stories**

share your story

Do you have a good or bad health care experience that you would like us to know about?

Our Governing Body are keen to hear from Swindon and Shrivenham people to find out more about your experiences of using local health services. This is a great opportunity to tell your story! We can share your experiences as a voice recording, film, or written account whatever you prefer. There is no need to include your name if you do not wish to do so. We can arrange to meet

with you to discuss your story at a time and place convenient for you. If you would like to

arrange a meeting or would like more information, please contact the Communications and Engagement Team at <a href="mailto:communications@swindonccg.nhs.uk">communications@swindonccg.nhs.uk</a> or on 01793 683700.

# For your interest and information

# Oxford Academic Health Science Network (OAHSN) Newsletter

The latest OAHSN newsletter can be viewed here.

#### **Healthwatch Swindon newsletter**

The latest news and e-bulletins can be viewed here.

#### **Voluntary Action Swindon news**

The latest news from VAS can be viewed here.

### **NICE Public Involvement Programme (PIP)**

Information on the PIP can be found <u>here</u>.

The latest newsletter can be found here.

### People in Health in the West of England

The latest Newsflash articles can be found here.

#### Latest news from the CCG

#### Governing Body

The next meeting in public of the Governing Body will take place at the <u>CCG offices</u> on the **23 March 2017 at 9.00 am**. This is a full Governing Body meeting. The papers will be available on our <u>website</u>, one week before the meeting.

The Governing Body is held in public, although it is not a public meeting. If you would like to attend, please email communications@swindonccg.nhs.uk.

### **Talking Points**

Talking Points is intended to give a summary of the key areas of discussion and decisions at the meeting of the Governing Body and the latest Talking Points are now available to view on the <u>CCG website</u>. The minutes of the meeting will provide the official record of the meeting.

#### Patient and Public Involvement (PPI) Forum

Minutes from the PPI meetings can be viewed here.

The next meeting of the PPI Forum is on Thursday 23 March 2017 at 12.30 pm

Please let us know if you would like to attend the meeting by contacting the Communications Team either by email or by telephone:

E: communications@swindonccg.nhs.uk

T: 01793 683700

# Contact Details for the Communications and Engagement Team

Email: <a href="mailto:communications@swindonccg.nhs.uk">communications@swindonccg.nhs.uk</a>
Telephone: 01793 683700